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Thursday 9th May 2024
Dear parents and carers,

We are planning a trip to Queenswood Country Park on Tuesday 2nd July 2024 for the whole school to go together.
Class 1 have been learning about plants in their science topic and will use this opportunity to; investigate leaves / plants further, go on trails to find different types of trees and, look at the growing conditions of different plants and how they differ in appearance depending on where they have grown. 

Class 2 and Class 3 will be using their map reading skills to follow trails as a part of their Geography unit in teams marking landmarks and useful checkpoints. 

The children will leave school in the morning and head back in the afternoon after lunch. They will need a snack and a packed lunch with a drink to take with them for a picnic.

As the weather is so unpredictable, we would like to remind you to please make sure your child is wearing appropriate clothes for walking outdoors in a forest (raincoat and jumper if it is cold and wet or sunhat and sun cream if it is sunny) and has suitable footwear (walking boots or trainers if it has been dry, wellies if it has been wet.) They can come in their own clothes on this day.

There is no charge for this trip. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us 
Please return the slip below as soon as possible.

Many thanks.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Permission Slip re: Queenswood Country Park 
Name of Child……………………………………………………………..   Class…………………………………

I give permission for my child to attend Queenswood Country Park on Tuesday 2nd July 2024.
Signed …………………………………………………… (parent/carer)

